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https://www.clubforfuture.org/ 

Instructions for the Club for the Future Postcards to Space program: 

 

1. Have your students follow the instructions printed on the postcards 

provided.  If the student will be promoted to Middle/Junior or High School 

beginning in August 2022, please note the anticipated school on the 

postcard for forwarding purposes. 
 

2. Place the completed cards into an UNSEALED self-addressed envelope or 

box so that it can be returned to the school. (Return postage is encouraged 

but optional) Be sure to include your postcard count in the envelope. 
 

3. Using a separate stamped envelope or box, mail the above to: 

If sending via USPS, send to:  If sending via Fed Ex, send to: 

Club for the Future   Club for the Future 

PO Box 1552    35961 State HWY 54 

Van Horn, TX 79855   Van Horn, TX 79855 
 

4. The postcards will be launched into space aboard Blue Origin’s New 

Shepard rocket.  Visit www.clubforfuture.org/missions/ for more details.  
 

5. After the postcards return from space, they are stamped “Flown to Space,” 

and mailed back to the address you provided on the self-addressed 

stamped envelope/box. 
 

6. Unfortunately, there is no set schedule for the Postcards to Space program, 

so there is no guaranteed return date for your postcards.  Your patience is 

greatly appreciated! 


